
June Vol .5 Newsletter

Click on logo to take you to
The sydney Dog lovers

information

The Scottish Terrier Club Inc

Newsletter
Website: www.stcinc.org

Email:  admin@stcinc.org

Great News....

THE SCOTTISH TERRIER CLUB HAS SECURED A STAND

AT THE SYDNEY DOG LOVERS FESTIVAL 

WHEN....

SATURDAY 24 AND SUNDAY 25 AUGUST 2024

AT THE DOME, SYDNEY SHOWGROUND, HOMBUSH NSW

THE CLUB NEEDS YOUR HELP! 

THE COMMITTEE MEMBERS WILL SET UP AND

DISMANTLE OUR STAND. THE CLUB NEEDS PEOPLE TO

HELP WITH THE STAND, TALKING TO PEOPLE, AND

POSSIBLY BRING THEIR FRIENDLY SCOTTIES ALONG.  IF

YOU ARE INTERESTED IN HELPING PLEASE CONTACT

LEANNE OUR SECRETARY FOR REQUIREMENTS AS WE

NEED TO REGISTER YOU.

https://dogloversfestival.com.au/directory/event/sydney-dog-lovers-festival-2024/#:~:text=August%2024%20%40%209%3A30%20am,25%20%40%205%3A00%20pm%20AEST&text=Sydney%20will%20be%20filled%20with,dedicated%20festival%20in%20the%20world!
https://www.stcinc.org/


Greetings, members! Winter is here.  The Committee has met
and we have some dates for your diaries more details next time

FROM THE SOTTISH TERRIER CLUB INC  
COMMITTEE

Those lucky to get their hands on the club pens before know
that these pens are not your average pens; they exhibit

outstanding quality and feature the fashionable Scottie design,
making them truly unique. You can order quickly to get the pens

with only a limited quantity available.  

The cost for the pens is $4.00 each or 
6 for $20.00 This is great value and don’t forget the beautiful

handmade cards 5 for $30.00 - get in early for Xmas!

Christmas Party
Sunday 24.11.24

Castle Hill
Showground

Pet Lovers Expo
Saturday 24 & Sunday 25

August 2024

Homebush 

STC Annual General
Meeting

TBA

https://www.stcinc.org/online-store


IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN HELPING PLEASE CONTACT

LEANNE OUR SECRETARY FOR REQUIREMENTS.

EMAIL:  ADMIN@STCINC.ORG
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Festival Overview

Sydney will be filled with puppy love on the 24 & 25 of August, 2024, as
dog lovers from across Sydney, NSW and around Australia descend on
possibly the greatest dog-dedicated festival in the world!

What can you expect to experience across the fur-filled weekend?

Experience talented dogs jumping, diving, weaving, frisbee-ing, flyballing
& flying (or just in need of a loving, forever home!) including herding,
hunting, hounds, terriers, mastiffs, spitz, toys and gun dogs!
Feel the joy and get those ‘feel-good’ endorphins flowing by interacting
with hundreds of beautiful dogs across the Adoption Zone, ADVANCE™
Breed Showcase, and Lyka Pat-A-Pooch attractions! Then dive into the
excitement at DockDogs, where you will witness jaw-dropping, high-
flying canine athletes as they compete in thrilling pool-diving shows.
Spoil your pooch with stacks of new products, samples, Festival specials
and dog-friendly clothing, beds, doors, food, groomers, insurers,
kennels, leads, collars, pet-tech, photographers, retailers, toys, trainers,
treats, vets and more.
Make some fur-ever memories fetch free doggy face painting, and
capture the memory in front of I LOVE DOGS sign, then enter the VitaPet
Door Prize, before chow-chowing down with some of Sydney’s best food
trucks! 

https://dogloversfestival.com.au/directory/event/sydney-dog-lovers-festival-2024/#:~:text=August%2024%20%40%209%3A30%20am,25%20%40%205%3A00%20pm%20AEST&text=Sydney%20will%20be%20filled%20with,dedicated%20festival%20in%20the%20world!


Hi everyone, the 
Challenge Dog & Bitch Competition is well underway so get those
challenges sent to me asap so you can compete.  All financial members
are eligible to compete in this competition.  It is for 12 months and
finishes with the STC Championship show in October 2024. 
IMPORTANT ONLY BREED CHALLENGE POINTS
COUNT NOT GROUP POINTS

Please email Vicki Campbell the Club's Point Score Steward if
you have any questions and to send your results in.           

E:  vickicampbell68@bigpond.com

RESULTS SO FAR

POINT SCORE REPORT

SUSIE CAMPBELL 

SHOW SECRETARY

by Vicki Campbell

Donating Your Ribbons: Join the Recycling Effort!
If you have any ribbons you've accumulated from past events, consider

donating them to our Show Secretary, Susie Campbell. 
By reusing these ribbons, we can reduce expenses at future events and

promote sustainable practices. To donate, please contact 
Susie Campbell at tulips66@bigpond.com.

thank

you

https://www.stcinc.org/pointscore-results
mailto:vickicampbell68@bigpond.com
https://www.stcinc.org/pointscore-results
https://www.stcinc.org/pointscore-results


SEND IN YOUR
HAPPY PHOTOS TO

BE INCLUDED IN
THE NEXT

NEWSLETTER WITH
YOUR PETS NAME

PHOTOPHOTO
SECTIONSECTION



Winston from Qld,
checking out the

neighbours

Pippa & Holly
checking out

what their
parents Carol &
Alan are doing

Roger says
are you

talking to me
mum!



It is amazing what you can find when you start looking through
piles of old magazines in vintage shops.   I came across this
magazine called The Sun Puppy Book by Charles Barrett, so I
quickly snapped it up before I had a proper look through its pages.  
I had a feeling it was a bit more than vintage from the one shilling
price on the cover but there was no publication date so I had to do
a little bit of digging so I started with the author.

Charles Barrett was an Australian naturalist, and journalist and
from 1906 to 1939 wrote for the Melbourne Herald.  Between 1932
and 1937 Charles authored The Sun Nature books of which The
Puppy book is Number 7 of 10 and was published in 1936.  What is
also amazing is that all the photographs of the breeds are from
Australian breeders of the 1930s and taken by H.C.F. Morant, the
official photographer of the Kennel Control Council (Victoria).  

Intrigued by the puppy on the front cover I carefully began turning
the pages and reading the stories of the dog breeds found inside
the pages.  They include the Scottish Terrier described as
‘Scotland’s Pride’ and many other terrier breeds including
Australian Terriers, Sealyhams, West Highland White, and the
Cairn. There is also a fascinating number advertisements for
breeders including “Winton Kennels” of Pugs and Scottish Terriers
“Boasting” the newest imported strains of Scottish Terriers and
that was in 1936!

However, out of all the breeds and puppies described in this book
by the author Charles Barrett in the last paragraph of the
introduction, he noted his preference was for the Scottie.
I will have the book made into digital form for the Club and in the
meantime here are a few photo snapshots.

by Kim Bagot-Hiller.

by Charles Barrett





IF YOU KNOW OF ANYONE WITH A SCOTTIE AND
THEY ARE NOT A MEMBER OF OUR CLUB YET,
PLEASE PASS ON THE DETAILS SO THEY CAN

JOIN!  THANK YOU.  

FOR BREEDERS
IF YOU BREED A LITTER JOIN UP YOUR NEW

SCOTTIE OWNERS! FOR THE FIRST 12 MONTHS!


